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2023-02–Lender Compensation Update

The purpose of this Notification is to inform you that the DC Housing Finance 
Agency is pleased to announce that effective August 1, 2023 lenders will be 

allowed to charge up to a maximum of $1,500.00 origination fee on all Open Door 
and DC4ME loans.  

Should you have any questions concerning this Notification, please email 
hfaloans@dchfa.org for more information. 
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